
John Cameron 
2384 Northhill 
Selma, CA 93662-2117 
 
 
February 26, 2013 
 
Jeanine Townsend 
Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100 
 
 
 Ms. Townsend: 
 
As a life long outdoorsman, angler, camper, and hiker, I'm writing to urge you to ensure that the 
western slope rivers maintain adequate flows for a suitable habitat for the native trout and 
steelhead.   
 
Looking back at what used to be, it's apparent that only a small percentage of once great 
fisheries now remain.  Let's work to protect what little is left.  Adequate flows of cold water is a 
good step in that direction.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Cameron 
559 903 5138 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

2-26-13


